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DATE OF MEETING: March 25, 2025

TITLE: Approval of Additional Science Textbook for Display
_________________________________________________________________________________

BACKGROUND:

Committee members for the 9-12 Science Textbook Adoption recommend approval to submit an 
additional textbook for a 60-day public review. This textbook has been identified as meeting the 
standards of high-quality instructional materials and is aligned with the rigorous expectations set 
forth by the Arizona Academic Standards for Science. 

The committee recommends the following textbook series for the required 60-day display period:

High School Physics-Calculus (AP):
• High School Physics C, Physics for Scientists and Engineers: A Strategic Approach with 

Modern Physics AP, 5e, Pearson Education, Inc, Copyright 2022

One set of materials will be available for public review at Amphitheater District Offices, 701 W 
Wetmore Rd., Tucson, AZ, 85705.  Digital samples will be available for all Amphitheater staff 
during the required 60-day review period.  The 60-day review period for this textbook will occur 
from March 26, 2025, through May 26, 2025.  

_________________________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:
It is the recommendation of the administration that the Governing Board approve the textbooks listed 
above for a sixty (60) day display period beginning March 26, 2025, through May 26, 2025. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY:

________________________________________________________________________________
Elizabeth Jacome        Date:  March 17, 2025
Director of Curriculum and Assessment

                                   ________________________________
                      Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent


